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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Bosansko
Grahovo was held in the Administration’s premises on September 26, 2023. The meeting was attended by
Director, Mr. Željko Obradović with his associates and Municipality mayor, Mr. Uroš Đuran with his
associates.

Topic of the meeting was analysis of current activities of the land administration sector in Municipality
Bosansko Grahovo. At the meeting, participants discussed the public exhibition of data regarding survey
and cadastral classification of land as a priority project, as well as Address Register project.



This meeting served as a continuation of the successful cooperation between FGA and Municipality
Bosansko Grahovo, and satisfaction with the current dynamics and quality of project implementation was
highlighted.
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